
Subject: End the Intervention 
 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committees on Community Affairs 
PO Box 6100 
Canberra 
  
Dear Committee Secretary 
  
I strongly object to the government extending the NT Intervention measures. 
  
It is utterly reprehensible and shameful that the government has established  an apartheid 
system that violates the human and civil rights of our First Peoples. 
  
I urge you to dismantle the NT Intervention immediately and unconditionally. 
  
Sincerely 
  
Dr Vacy Vlazna 
 


